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The Youth Week Holiday Program has begun and we started the week off with a bang playing can you 
guess what’s in the box. Kids battled it out against a competitor then moved on to teams of 3 vs 3.  
Without looking, participants had to rely purely on their sensory of touch to figure out what exactly was 
hidden inside the box. A lot of different textures were presented with the box including items like 
sauce, tea bags, rice, rocks, cereal etc.  When it came to the teams challenge, the children had to quick-
ly guess what they were feeling and the team with the most correct answers within the two minutes 
were crowned the winners. The kids finished the day off with a few games of octopus and some fruit. 
The Youth Week Holiday Program will continue for the rest of the week and is promised to be a lot of 
fun. 

• Tuesday 12 April– BINGO @ Town Hall 

• Wednesday 13 April– MINUTE TO WIN IT @ Memorial Park 

• Thursday 14 April– SCAVENGER HUNT @ Memorial Park 

• Friday 15 April– BASKETBALL WITH THE COPPERS @ the PRACC 
Everyone welcome with a great range of activities and difficulties for all ages. We hope to see as many 
kids attend as possible to ensure we can continue to provide these events to our community in the fu-
ture. 
 
Please forward any questions to Ellen Cook—Community Development Officer  
(08 ) 9887 1066 or ellen.cook@pingelly.wa.gov.au 



Extended burning period 

The Shire of Pingelly has further extended the Restrict-

ed Burning Period until 26 April 2022 inclusive. Permits 

to burn are required.  

This extension is due to unseasonably dry conditions in 

some parts of the Shire. Note that this extension is a 

further extension from the previously announced date 

of 12 April.  

For more information please visit our Shire Website/

Facebook page or call the Shire Office on (08) 9887 

1066 

For all eligible rate payers looking to claim the 

2021/2022 rebate, you must have paid the outstanding 

rates amount less the rebate amount by 30 June 2022 to 

be entitled. 

Rates Pensioner Rebates 
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Response guidelines as per our current charter. 

Email: response within 7 working days 

Writing: response within 7 working days 

Queries made by phone or in person will be dealt with promptly or 

an appointment made to attain required information. 

Customer Service Charter 

The Shire of Pingelly will be running a colouring in com-
petition for the upcoming festivities. The colouring in 
page can be downloaded from the Shire’s website and 
Facebook page or collected from either the Shire Office 
or the Pingelly CRC. The competition will be split into 3 
categories for ages. The competition will close on 
Wednesday 13 April and the winners will be announced 
during the Blessing of the Roads ceremony on Thursday 
April 14 2022 in Memorial Park. Winners will be con-
tacted via phone. 

Get Colouring!! Shire Office April Opening Hours 

Town Hall Toilets Now Open 
The Shire of Pingelly is pleased to announce that the Town Hall toilets are now open for public use. 

Please be advised that although plenty of work has already been completed in this area, there is still 

more work in progress.  

We acknowledge that the work on the town hall has taken longer than anticipated and thank you for 

your patience as we continue to work on the next stages for the renewal of the town hall. These next 

stages have been developed as a result of continuing community consultation with the Town Hall Work-

ing Group.  

Please contact the Shire Office with any concerns 08 9887 1066 admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au 

The Shire Office will be closed during the Easter and ANZAC Public 
Holidays on 15 April, 18 April and 25 April 2022. Please also note that 
the Shire Office has reopened during lunch times. Opening hours are 
8:30am - 4:30pm inclusive.  

As always you can email us at admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au, call on 
9887 166 or report any issues on the app - Snap Send Solve 


